Town of Clay

Jill Hageman-Clark Town Clerk



"One of America's 100 Best Places to Live"

Robert D. George

Cicero, NY 13039

April 26, 2018

RE: Various - FOIL

Dear Mr. George,

I have received your new FOIL Request. Please note that it is our policy in accordance with the rules of COOG, not to research a FOIL request until any outstanding request has been paid for and completed. Once we receive payment for the previous request we will send it and research the new request. Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Jill Hageman-Clark, RMC

Hu Hagemen

Town Clerk

cc: Mark Territo, Commissioner of Planning and Development Damian Ulatowski, Town Supervisor Robert Germain, Town Attorney

John Marzocchi, Town Attorney